
Exploring@the Best Place for Study -- UM Library Activity (29/08/2012)

Dear All,

Welcome to the New Academic Year!

As the new semester begins, the Library is offering a new Orientation Program -- Exploring@the Best Place
for Study. This one-hour program is designed for students to explore every aspect of the Library for the
optimal use of its resources, services and facilities for study.

In this program, our library staff will give a brief overview of how to make a search in the Library and a fun
game will be played with participants to assess their understanding of the program. To encourage
participants to get the most out of the program, gifts will be handed out to the winners of the fun game.

All new students are encouraged to register for this program, which will be held at 3:00 pm every Monday,
Wednesday and Friday in September 2012. For registration or any enquiries, kindly send an email
to lib_ref@umac.mo or call at 8397-8158.

Regards,
UM Library
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